
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 2/1/2011 10:21:49 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

RedactedSimon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov);Cc:
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: FW: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to DRA DR No. 12 CONFIDENTIAL

Hello Meredith,

Can you please verify that the attached data request is up-to-date and accurate? I recently had 
a phone call with s solar PV developer that said another PV company is negotiating a contract 
with PG&E for multiple small PV projects for a total capacity of about 100 MW. I’d like to 
verify with you if this is correct or not.

Thank you for the information, 
Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks - 
Commission -

California Public Utilities
cpuc.ca.Qov/renewables

From: lRedacted ________  _
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 4:05 PM
To: Marks, lar.lvn ____
Cc: Redacted
Subject: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to DRA DR No.12 CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Ms. Marks,

Attached is PG&E's response to the Energy Division's Data Request No. 12.

SB GT&S 0465453

mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov


Please note this response contains confidential information protected under 
D.06-06-066, Appendix 1.

Sincerely,

Redacted
Case Coordinator
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
P.O. Box 770000
■Ran Franpjgrn PA n/iiF7f7__________

Redacted

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law, including the attorney-client privilege, if the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Do not disclose the contents to anyone, 
if you have received this communication in error, piease return the original message to the sender via email.
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